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New M ailing Address  - Dec. 2, 2019  

 

 

On Tuesday, Nov. 26, Monday, Dec. 2, and Tuesday, Dec. 3, 2019, the Department 
of Insurance along with other PPC agencies, will move to the newly constructed Mayo-
Underwood state office building located at 500 Mero Street, Frankfort, KY 
40601.  Beginning Nov. 26, address all Department mail to P.O. Box 517, Frankfort, 
KY 40602. Address all Division of Fraud Investigation mail to P.O. Box 4050, Frankfort, 
KY 40604. All in-person visits should be made at the Mero Street address. The 
Department remains dedicated to providing quality customer service and will return all 
calls and emails placed on the move dates within 24 hours.   

 

  

 


